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Wong, Tamarra

From: Spencer Goodman 
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 10:25 AM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: [EXT] Lakeview Church and Rental Housing Project E12th and Semlin

City of Vancouver security warning: Do not click on links or open attachments unless you were 
expecting the email and know the content is safe. 

Dear Mayor and Council,  
  
As a long time Vancouver resident, I’d like to share my support for the new Lakeview Multicultural Church and 
rental housing project at East 12th and Semlin Drive.  
  
This proposal represents a far better utilization of this site in an extremely convenient location nearby transit 
and existing services. I’m pleased to see this proposal will bring new housing to the area and that the church 
will be renewing their space through this rezoning. The new church space will not only serve the members of 
Lakeview’s congregation, but will also provide crucial meeting and gathering space for the broader community.  
  
I hope to see this project move forward. Thanks for your consideration.   
  
Sincerely,  
S.Goodman.  

s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential
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Wong, Tamarra

From: Pawel Szydlowski 
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 7:04 PM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: [EXT] Lakeview Church Redevelopment

City of Vancouver security warning: Do not click on links or open attachments unless you were 
expecting the email and know the content is safe. 

Please take this letter of support for consideration regarding the 
project proposed at the site of the Lakeview United Church:   
  
This project fits the area and will be a great benefit to the community. With 
the implementation of the Lakeview Church staying, and being at the ground 
level, as well as Market and Lower-Market rental opportunities. With 
projects like these it gives the neighbourhood a great addition to welcome 
new (and maybe even current whom are getting pushed out due to pricing) 
a place to call home. I understand the process for these projects have a 
shorter timeline, which is great, as Vancouver, specifically the Grandview 
Woodlands Area are in a crisis. Looking ahead and thinking supportive 
thoughts for projects like this to go ahead in the neighbourhood.   
  
Signed,   
Pawel Szydlowski  

s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential




